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11 September 2017 
 

 
Dear Registrant  

 
The enclosed information is a formal notice of a recertification programme from the Osteopathic Council of New 

Zealand (OCNZ). The OCNZ has set this programme following its research and consultation with the profession on 

the level of knowledge and practise in child and adolescent health.  
 

This notice is being sent to all Osteopaths on the register.  
 

What do I need to do? 

 
Please read the notice, we hope it explains all the requirements of the recertification programme. If you have any 

questions after reading the notice please contact us on 04 4740747, or email shona@osteopathiccouncil.org.nz 
 

  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Andrew Charnock 

Registrar 

Osteopathic Council of New Zealand  
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